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<INSERT: Place, date>
Dear Primary care prescriber, 

As part of a European-wide initiative, we are contacting you to call for your attention to the alarming rise in antibiotic resistance across Europe and to ask for you to support our efforts to fight this trend. The risk of misuse of antibiotics is further heightened by the threat posed by pandemic influenza.
The European Centre for Disease Prevention and Control has, together with health authorities across the European Union, launched European Antibiotic Awareness Day, a European public health initiative which is marked annually on 18 November. This year, the European Antibiotic Awareness Day campaign focuses on working with primary care prescribers, such as yourself, to promote appropriate use of antibiotics and inform patients about antibiotic resistance and other risks of improper antibiotic use, such as side effects.
Antibiotic resistance has increased in the past years to the point where it is now a major threat to the future effectiveness of antibiotics. Combined with the currently unpromising pharmaceutical pipeline of new antibiotic treatments, the increase in drug resistant bacteria now constitutes a serious risk to public health. 
Antibiotic resistance is, as you know, a phenomenon linked to the extent and the way in which antibiotics are used. Primary care is particularly important in this context, as primary care accounts for 80-90% of all antibiotic prescriptions. Moreover, studies show that in many cases these prescriptions may not be necessary but are driven by patient demands and diagnostic uncertainty. Studies in some European countries have shown that a decrease in antibiotic prescribing in outpatient care results in decreased rates of antibiotic resistance. Therefore, there is a specific need to promote appropriate use of antibiotics with primary care patients throughout Europe.
Your contribution to the promotion of antibiotic awareness is invaluable, as your advice is able to impact, like none other, patients’ perceptions and attitudes towards their illness and their perceived need for antibiotics. 
In order to support you in working with patients and in educating them about correct antibiotic use, we have prepared a few information materials. In particular, please find herewith a fact card detailing the extent of antibiotic resistance in Europe and in <country>, a brochure that can be handed to patients to provide information about the appropriate use of antibiotics and a checklist providing tips on handling patient demand for antibiotics. The European Antibiotic Awareness Day website http://antibiotic.ecdc.europa.eu offers additional resources for communicating antibiotic awareness in primary care, such as a demonstration of a patient dialogue method that can support you in resisting inappropriate patient demands for antibiotics, as well as links to further reading and ideas for ways to help patients.
We would like to thank you in advance for your support and cooperation. With your help, we hope to achieve a decrease in unnecessary use of antibiotics and to promote the correct use of these life-saving medicines in order to keep antibiotics effective in the future.
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<INSERT: Name>


Androulla Vassiliou


Zsuzsanna Jakab
Minister of Health, <INSERT: Country>
Health Commissioner 


ECDC Director
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